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November 17, 2022 

I am with you always!  Eucharistic Renewal 
 

 

 

 

 

HONOR FLIGHT 

 

Thank you to all who donated to the Honor Flight.  

We raised over $900!  Be on the lookout soon for 

the total for Memorial and all of the partner 

schools.  THANK YOU!! 

 

 

GOBBLER GATHERING 

 

“For I was hungry and you gave me something to 

eat…”  Matthew25:35 

Thank you for supporting the Evansville Rescue 

Mission’s Gobbler Gathering.  GSCS was asked to 

pledge 500 cans of green beans.  We ended up with 

774 cans of green beans!  THANK YOU!!! 

 

 

FROM THE CAFETERIA 

 

Please remember that your student’s lunch account 

should be checked regularly and funds should stay 

loaded for your child’s use.  According to the 

policy in our handbook, students may not purchase 

extras if their account exceeds $-10.00.  We are still 

unsure if the reminder emails are working properly 

and would appreciate if you would check your 

account to be sure it stays current.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Angie Skelton at 

askelton@evdio.org. 

 

WINTER UNIFORM 

 

Winter uniform takes effect on Thursday, 

December 1.  Please review the uniform policy in 

the Student Handbook on pp. 22-30. 

Parent Handbook 

Feel free to stop by our uniform closet to see if we 

have anything you can use.   

 

 

ROSARY AT PICK UP 

 

A group of parents are bringing back the Rosary at 

pick up for those that want to come together for a 

few minutes of peace with the Blessed Mother.  

Bring the little ones too!  The rosary will be prayed 

on November 16 and 30 from 2-2:30 in the Church.  

Mark your calendar and grab your rosary.   

 

 

 

 

NEW!  JR. HIGH YOUTH GROUP 

Join us for a monthly Jr. High Youth Group starting 

November 20.  We’ll meet in the Good Shepherd 

gym from 5-7 p.m. to play games, have a 

discussion about a saint’s life and how they relate 

to us, and eat pizza.  This group is open to everyone 

in grades 6, 7 and 8 from any school.  The meeting 

dates are November 20 and December 18.   

 

 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

 

Thursday, December 15, 2022 

1:00 p.m. & 6:30 p.m. 

Parish Hall 

Preschool- Grade 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Good Shepherd Catholic School will be teaming up 

with the parish to support Operation Christmas 

Child again this year.  We are asking each family to 

fill a shoebox for a child in need.  Here is a link 

with directions on how to pack your shoebox. 

How to Pack a Shoebox 

The deadline to return shoeboxes is November 20.   

 

Here is a video that tells you more about this 

project.   

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a_9ojycUegE 

 

Thank you for your help with this project! 
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